
 

 

Early-bird 

deadline 

Extensive 

improvements have 

been made to the 

outdoor dining areas 

and harbor-side 

boardwalk.  The 

undercover area has 

been doubled in size 

and this will cater to the 

numbers of entrants 

expected at the events 

being held over Dec ‘12 

– Jan ‘13   

Improvements 

to al fresco 

dining and 

boardwalk at 

RQYS 

D E C  2 8 T H ,  2 1 0 2  –  4 T H  J A N ,  2 0 1 2  

Royal Queensland Yacht Squadron 

23/11/12 
You won’t be able to order a 

regatta shirt after this date 

Newsletter # 2 

ONLINE 

ENTRY 

Go there, do it 
……now!!!!  

Check out the 

live update entry 
list – see who’s 
entered already 

Go to 
entry 

http://rqys.webentry.com.au/regatta.php?regattaid=164
http://rqys.webentry.com.au/regatta.php?regattaid=164
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Sabre sailors from local clubs in 

Southeast Queensland (including 

RQYS, Darling 

Point Sailing 

Squadron, Cleveland 

Yacht Club, 

Southport Yacht Squadron, 

Maroochy Sailing Club, Lake 

Cootharaba Sailing Club) will be 

sailing in the Nationals. 
Sabres in Northern NSW 

Big River Sailing Club at Harwood on the Clarence 

River is emerging on the Sabre scene.  Activities 

include gatherings of the ‘Ancient Mariners’ on 

Fridays with the opportunity to camp over at the 

club and then sail in club racing on Saturdays.  

Several entries in the Nationals are expected from 

Big River. 

Sabre boy and girl have made 
their plans and are looking 

forward to what Queensland 

and RQYS have to offer 
 

Checklist: 

    Accommodation 

Togs 

    Sunblock 

    Hat 

    Sunnies  

ummmm……oh yeah! 

 Sabre 

What about the locals? 
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